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2 DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH Office of the Minister

22 November 2017 ﬁ 23 Koy 201

Ms Edwina Leonard

Staff Officer

South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Town Centre

Tallaght

Dubilin 24

Dear Ms Leonard
The Minister for Health, Simon Harris T.D., has asked me to thank you for your letter

concerning Tallaght Area Committee Meeting - 31st October 2017 and to let you know the
contents have been noted.

Yours sincerely

mm

Paula Smeaton
Private Secretary
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